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Ref: OIA-2021/22-0931 

Dear  
 
Official Information Act request for Government agency spending 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request received on  
31 January 2022. You requested: 
 

“Are you able to please provide the following information going back to include 2018 
and onwards and break down in excel format and graphed if possible. 
1. Total Number of Employees in each government agency broken down to include 
full time workers, contractors and part time workers Range of salaries - 
- lowest to highest Median Salary Range of contractor rates - 
- lowest to highest Median contractor rates  
2. Total Cost of Salaries & Contractor Wages  
3. Total Floor Area Leased in Wellington  
4. Average sick days taken per agency  
5. Estimate number of employees in Wellington CBD per agency  
- specifically looking for how many employees were in CBD in 2018 & 2019  
- versus 2020 & 2021  
- and chart this against total employees  
6. Total Public Sector Wage Bill as above in the four years  
7. Total Retail Spending in Wellington CBD for the last four years  
8. Income Generation for agencies where possible such as Kiwirail, NZ Post etc and 
profits or losses 
- revenue and spending only not asset value information 
- wanting to see if they cover costs 
9. Where agencies aren’t generating revenue can you please provide budgeted cost 
for agency versus actual cost of agency  
10. Please also provide any and all productivity measures for the agencies if any" 

 
The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet (DPMC) is only able to respond on 
information relating to this agency. For information regarding other organisations, you need 
engage with them directly. 
 
Responses to questions one to five are available as part of the DPMC and National 
Emergency Management Agency’s Annual Review, published on the Parliament website. 
 
Information in the scope of this request is available up until 30 June 2021 and information 
from 1 July 2021 will be available in DPMC’s next reporting cycle. 
 
  






